


Plaza at Aspen Village
Property Owner’s Association
Board Meeting Minutes
March 28, 2023


	The Board meeting, held online via Zoom conferencing, was called to order by Eric Hittle at 4:04pm.  Board members present were Eric Hittle and Drew Mackey.

A motion to approve the minutes of the February 21, 2023 meeting was made by Eric Hittle, seconded by Drew Mackey, and approved by a vote of Eric-Yes, Drew-Yes. 

The Financial reports will be reviewed at the April meeting.  

Maintenance:
Parking Lot-It was noted that some potholes were forming in the parking lot. Both Drew and Jason Peterson have reached out to Kip Strohecker and Drew said PAV was on their schedule for pothole filling and sealing.
Plans need to be made for snow removal on the back side of Alpen House and the Sears building to keep up with maintenance (removing snow from personal items).
Tad Hittle did some maintenance removing snow from the gas meters. A loosened fitting, most likely from weight of snow, was found to have caused a small leak.
Eric noted that snow was backing up by one of the doors causing some moisture concerns.
He suggested that work needing to be done could be hired out or just completed by a PAV POA member.
Eric mentioned that anyone having issues regarding the roof or other maintenance should contact the POA board.

Old Business: 
Eric and Drew met and uploaded the approved minutes to the PAV website. Drew has agreed to handle website hosting instead of Eric; Drew will continue to upload approved POA minutes as well.
Eric sent the PAV POA contacts list to Jason and Drew.  It was suggested that it would be appropriate to have contact information from tenants as well as owners should there be a need to contact them if issues should arise.  

Next Meeting:
The next meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, April 25 at 4:00pm via Zoom.  

The meeting was adjourned at 4:17pm.

Sharon Jennings
Recording Secretary					



